
From: CityClerk
To:   CityClerk
Cc: Maureen Harvey; Shanna Fitzgerald; Andrea Roberts; Ann-Marie Cashin; Ashley Murray; Dave Wadden; Jason

Sinyard; Karen Chafe; Ken O"Brien; Lindsay Lyghtle Brushett; Planning
Subject: RE: (EXT) Re: application for 35 Bonaventure Ave, Unit 218
Date: Friday, September 25, 2020 3:44:24 PM

Good Afternoon Ms. 

We thank you for your feedback and advise that all submissions will be presented to Council for consideration prior
to a final decision being reached on this application.

Elaine Henley

Elaine Henley
City Clerk
t. 576-8202
c. 691-0451

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:40 AM
To: CityClerk <cityclerk@stjohns.ca>
Subject: (EXT) Re: application for 35 Bonaventure Ave, Unit 218

To whom it may concern,

As an owner in this complex, I wish to comment that I fully support this application for a home office, especially
considering that the operator will be the sole employee and have no clients visiting the property.

In this day and age, and especially in these exceptional times, and most certainly going forward, there are many
people, including city employees, who are working from home and I see this as no different except that we have a
very honest citizen who has taken it upon himself to apply for the appropriate permit.

There will always be people who respond on the nay side but I think this is simply a reflection of today’s way of
operating a business, and I see no disruption or downside to the neighbouring properties.

I hope you will give it to your full positive consideration.

Sincerely,

Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information intended only for the individual(s)
addressed in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, any other distribution, copying, or disclosure is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete



the original message.

Any correspondence with employees, agents, or elected officials of the City of St. John’s may be subject to
disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-
1.2.
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Any correspondence with employees, agents, or elected officials of the City of St. John’s may be 
subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 
2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-1.2. 



From: Stacey M. Corbett
To: City Clerk
Cc: Planning
Subject: 35 Bonaventure Avenue
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 2:00:28 PM

I just had  call on behalf of herself and her husband , who live near the
above noted property, to say that they do not object to the proposed home office at this address.

Thanks,
Stacey
 
Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information intended only
for the individual(s) addressed in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, any other
distribution, copying, or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete the original message.
 
Any correspondence with employees, agents, or elected officials of the City of St. John’s may
be subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of
Privacy Act, 2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-1.2.






